
A welcome from Year 2! 

 

In September we are looking forward to welcoming you into Year 2. 

 

The teachers will be –  

 

2 Beech 2 Maple 2 Willow 

 
   

Miss Atlay Mrs Bell-Berry Mrs Knight  

(Mon-Wed) 

 

Mrs Evans 

(Thurs-Fri) 

 

Our first topic when we come back to school in September is ‘Going 

Green’. 

 

This is all about learning how we can help look after our local 

environment and the wider world such as using less plastics and 

making sure we are careful about putting our rubbish in the right 

bin.  

 

Over the summer, if you are able, see what else you can find out 

about looking after your local area, maybe you could make us a 

poster about what you have found out.  

 

Have a lovely summer! 

 

From the Year 2 Team 


